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24 April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Forthcoming Industrial Action - For students in Years 7, 8 and 9 

Last week, when I wrote to you about the industrial action, I said I would send out details of work 
that your children could be doing when unable to attend school on Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 
2 May 2023.  

The majority of students will have work on TEAMs. However, should your child not have access to 
this, or no work is available due to staff members striking, please find below links to support your 
child in their learning through educational websites. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/  https://sparxmaths.com 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize https://www.thenational.academy  

https://kahoot.it https://www.kerboodle.com 

https://www.century.tech https://www.mathswatch.co.uk 

 

Students can access their school emails or Teams work by logging into http://airhead.io 

To confirm the Academy will only be open on Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 May 2023 for the 

following students:- 

• Students in years 10, 11, 12 and 13 should attend school as normal on both days. 

• Students who are classed as vulnerable 

• Students whose parents are classed as critical workers and wish their child to attend 

should complete the following form by clicking here. The form will close at 12.00 pm on 

Wednesday 26 April 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Todd Johnson 
Senior Executive Principal 
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